
A Tinkers Bridge Christmas  
All the children were delighted with their gifts. 

Thank you: 
To Bill Fuller and Woughton Community Council 

(Steve & Tash).

To all the elves including those from Mears. 

The Grinch was a massive hit and loved by all.

To Lidl our partner for toy bank and community 
fridge food connect.

To MKCC for funding for selection boxes.

To Heather Paterson, Storm Rennie, Judith 
Stevenson, Michelle Chafer, Deanna and Callie 
Norris and April for wrapping. 

To Terry and Derek Weller for the amazing 
Christmas cards; the kids loved them as always.  

To Mears for contribution to hampers, TBRA, 
Sharon Willimott and Tesco Tinkers Bridge. 

All were well recieved and appreciated.


Progress of refit  
The pilot house on Congreve is now complete  
and work has begun on the other Congreve 
houses. Come to the TBRA meeting (Thursday 
January 30, 7.30pm) if you wish to ask any 
question or contact April. Please do not air your 
complaints on our Facebook page. Mears have 
people on site and a cabin is being put up where 
residents can go and address their complaints 
with the contractors. Your co-operation and 
understanding would be greatly appreciated. 

Waste & Recycling 
Please give the refuse trucks a chance to do 
their rounds. There’s no point complaining of 
missed collections on Facebook; report it to 
MKCC.

Please allow the large trucks access by parking 
considerately. 
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Email: thebridge@tinkersbridge.org.uk

It’s a new year!  
There are many good things happening on 
our estate. We can all take part in making 

Tinkers Bridge a positive place. 

Tuesday 8th January  
Tuesday 21st January 
Tuesday 4th February 
Tuesday 18th February 
Tuesday 4th March 
Tuesday 18th March 
Tuesday 1st April 
Tuesday, 15th April 
Tuesday 29th April  
Tuesday 13th of May, 
Tuesday 27th May 
Tuesday, 10th June 
Tuesday 24th June 

Tuesday 14th January 
Tuesday 28th February 
Tuesday 11th February 
Tuesday 25th February 
Tuesday 11th March 
Tuesday 25th March 
Tuesday 8th April 
Tuesday, 22nd April 
Tuesday 6th May  
Tuesday 20th of May, 
Tuesday 3rd May 
Tuesday, 17th June 

mailto:thebridge@tinkersbridge.org.uk


Dates for your Diary 
All events are at the Tinkers Bridge    
meeting place unless stated otherwise.

BIN COLLECTION 
Every Tuesday from 7am

TINKERS BRIDGE WARM ROOM 
Wednesday, 5.30 - 7pm

COMMUNITY FRIDGE & CAFE 
Every Saturday, 9am - 11am                                        

TINKERS TALKS 
Wednesday 15th January, 6pm

TBRA MEETING 
Thursday 30th January, 7.30pm

.


ALI’S KEBABS  
is now online and will deliver.

All Welcome 

It’s all back to normal at the Warm Room. 
Please look out for Facebook posts and 
add your name in the comments so we 

know how many to cook for. We are 
grateful that it continues to be funded by  
Woughton Welfare Trust and Woughton 

Community Council. 

There are some concerns which we need to 
address. 


On Fridays when we are sorting and 
packing please do not enter the meeting 
place. We have sanitized the area and are 
packing food. 

Threatening or arguing with volunteers is 
not acceptable and you will be excluded. 
We don’t want to exclude anyone but you 
will leave us with no option.

There is plenty to go round so please do 
not be greedy. You will be asked to put stuff 
back which will embarrass you and us.

Do not beg money from the volunteers or 
other members or you will be asked to 
leave and not return. 

Do not take bric a brac unless you give a 
sensible donation. The money goes 
towards our running cost and projects. 

Come with a minimum 50p donation for the 
food you take. This will help with transport 
cost. 

A minimum of a £1 is required for a hot 
drink and a bacon roll. This enables us to 
continue keeping the cafe open

We need your help. Consider volunteering. 

Coping with Life  

Why is this difficult ?  

Fred Toates

http://www.apple.com/uk

